
 

 

 

MUNICIPAL NOTICE 
 

    NOTICE   OF CONTINUATION OF THE ORDINARY COUNCIL 
MEETING 

 

The Municipal Manager, Mr. Moppo Mene, as duly instructed by the Speaker of the Makana Municipality 
(Clr Y. Vara), hereby gives notice that, in terms of Section 34 of Council’s Rules and Orders, the 
Ordinary Council meeting that was adjourned on Monday, 29 October 2018, will continue in the Council 
Chamber, City Hall, High Street, Makhanda (Grahamstown) on Wednesday, 07 November 2018 at 
09h00  
 
 
 
MR. M. MENE 
MUNICIPAL MANAGER 
 
Date: 29 October 2018 

 



 


